MINUTES OF PUBLIC HEARING

VALLEY GRANDE, ALABAMA  
 
Public Hearing                                                              	                             	                  December 19, 2022

Call to order by Wayne Labbe, Mayor at 7:00 PM
Meeting held at Valley Grande City Hall
Presiding: Wayne Labbe, Mayor


In compliance with City of Valley Grande Ordinance 2009-57, a public hearing was held to discuss the preliminary plat for the proposed Brian Williamson subdivision.  Notice of such hearing was sent to all adjoining landowners as their names appear upon the plats in the Dallas County tax assessor’s office.

A preliminary plat meeting the requirements for submittal, set forth in Ordinance 2009-57, was submitted by Brian Williamson to the council.  

The council heard from Wanda Harrison, Scott Harrison, Buddy Keasler, Richard Willis, Harvey King, Lamar Morgan, Jerry Meeks, Andy Frith, Tim White, Susan, Danni Simmers, Katie Cross, and several other residents that did not support the subdivision. The council agreed by motion to further discuss the restrictive covenants and decide to approve or disapprove the proposed subdivision in the next regular meeting of the council.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:02 pm.





___________________________________________				___________________________________________
Attest:  Kim Harris, City Clerk				     	Wayne Labbe, Mayor

